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It's incredibly important that the Oregon Legislature passes HB 3179 in the name of 

fairness & justice for ALL Oregonians. Utility rates have been rising at an alarming 

rate—even 

for Oregonians of means & this has been devastating for lower-income people & 

families. WHY are they rising like this? You badly need to investigate this because so 

many 

corporations have been using inflation as an excuse to price gouge like crazy. 


